
 

 

Weekly Circuit News 22nd December 2022, No. 009 
This weekly Circuit News replaces the Circuit Newsletter for the next few months. If you have anything you would 
like to be included, please send to the Circuit Office. 
 
Please Note 
The Circuit Office will be closed over the Christmas period from 24th December 2022 and will re-open on  
Tuesday 3rd January 2023.  
If you have any urgent matters, please contact Rev’d Marcus Torchon on super@covnunmethodist.og.uk or 
07869 701309 
 
Lectionary readings for December 2022           
25th December 2022 
1st Reading     Isaiah 52:7-10 
Psalm                   Psalm 98 
2nd Reading         Hebrews 1:1-4(5-12) 
Gospel                  John 1:1-14 
 
1st January 2023 
1st Reading  Isaiah 63:7-9 
Psalm   Psalm 148 
2nd Reading  Hebrews 2:10-18 
Gospel   Matthew 2:13-23 
 
Amplify 2023 
Could you be a Steward at our Amplify youth weekend? Do you have a heart for young people and want to enable 
them to meet with each other and with God? Are you available at any time between 24th and 26th March 2023? Then 
stewarding at Amplify could be for you!  
We are looking for adults of any age who are willing to give up anywhere from a morning to a whole weekend to 
help the Amplify youth weekend run smoothly. This flexible role will include making sure people know where they 
need to be, staffing spaces which will enable leaders to be alongside their young people, and being a friendly face 
and person to talk to for young people and leaders.  
If this sounds like something you could do, then check out our website for more information and the application 
form. https://birminghammethodist.org.uk/amplify/#stewards 
Thanks, Charlotte Hambly | District Youth Coordinator 
 
Advanced Safeguarding Training (Anyone who undertook the Advanced Module prior to the end of 2018 can wait 
for the new 2023 courses. 
Please see below dates for the next set of Advanced Safeguarding Training being run by Kay Redfern our Assistant 
District Safeguarding Officer. The dates in red are news ones that have been released this week. 
Please contact Kay directly to book onto these dates, kayredfern@birminghammethodist.org.uk 
 
14th January 2023 – Ellesmere – face to face 9.45 am registration 
28th January 2023 – Netherton – face to face 9.45am registration 
11th March 2023 – Great Wyrley - face to face 9.45 am registration 
18th March 2023 – online zoom 10 am start 
25th March 2023 – Ledbury – face to face 9.45 am registration 
15th April 2023 – Cannock – St Stephens – face to face 9.45 am registration 
20th April 2023 - Bishops Castle – face to face – 9.30am registration 
27th April 2023 – online – 4.30pm start zoom 
13th May 2023 – Stafford – face to face 9.45am registration 
16th May 2023 – Droitwich – face to face – 9.45am registration 
24th June 2023 – Pleck – face to face – 9.45am registration 
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